DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION

MAYOR: Lauren McLean | DIRECTOR: Lynda Lowry

August 10, 2022

Dear Bidder,

Notice of Intent to Award Contract: FB 22-392 FedEx K-Loader Pads

Thank you for your response to the above referenced FB 22-392.

This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all bids and are recommending the
bid be awarded to the lowest responsive bidder, Knife River Corporation — Mountain
West.

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your participation

in the process is appreciated.

Missy Grothaus
Boise City Purchasing

Cc: FB 22-392 File
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